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Oncology Second Opinion Service Expands Beyond First Year Pilot, Adds World-Renowned Physician to

Roster

Cincinnati Cancer Advisors Welcomes Dr. Abdul Rahman Jazieh to Expert Team

CINCINNATI – March 31,  2021 – Cincinnati Cancer Advisors (CCA), the city’s premier oncology second

opinion service, has added an internationally acclaimed physician, Dr. Abdul Rahman Jazieh, M.D., MPH,

to its team of experts. Founded as a pilot program in 2020, CCA has expanded rapidly via word of mouth

for its expert second opinion review, having served more than 270 patients since the beginning of 2020

despite the COVID-19 pandemic.

Most notably, in an effort to raise the level of cancer care in Cincinnati, CCA’s second opinion service is

available to members of the Greater Cincinnati community free of charge thanks to the Cincinnati Cancer

Foundation and its 20/20 Foresight initiative, as well as its many generous donors.

Dr. Abdul Rahman Jazieh, M.D., MPH is a member of the American Board of Oncology, has been an

Advisor on Oncology Quality Care and Patient Safety at UC Cancer Institute since September 2017, the

Editor-in-Chief of the Global Journal on Quality and Safety in Healthcare since November 2017, and is

currently the Chairman of the International Affairs Committee of the American Society of Clinical

Oncology.

“I am excited to return to Cincinnati to work with a team that is solely focused on reducing the suffering

and mortality that is normally associated with a cancer diagnosis,” said Dr. Jazieh. “The Cincinnati Cancer

Advisors approach involves working collaboratively with the patient’s physician to help improve the

patient’s outcome through comprehensive secondary case reviews.  Contributions from our generous

donors mean that we can offer these services free of charge to Greater Cincinnati cancer patients. This

is very unique, if not unprecedented in the oncology space.”

Consultations with Dr. Jazieh can be scheduled by calling the Cincinnati Cancer Advisors office at

513.731.2273 or by sending an email to information@cincinnaticanceradvisors.org. Dr. Jazieh is
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available for in-person consultations or telehealth visits from 8:30 a.m. to 4:30 p.m. Monday through

Thursday of each week, year-round.

###

About Cincinnati Cancer Advisors
Cincinnati Cancer Advisors is a non-profit organization that aims to improve the care of cancer
patients seeking a second opinion so that they walk away with a thorough understanding of their
diagnosis and confidence in their plan of care.
​
The CCA believes that great care begins with a great plan and in doing so the organization hopes to
take those feelings of chaos out of a cancer diagnosis through its team-oriented, mission-driven
approach to making second opinions more accessible. More information about the Cincinnati Cancer
Advisors is available: https://www.cincinnaticanceradvisors.com/.
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